t t ATAT California
a & 1265 Van Buren Street
Room 180

Anahewm, CA 92807

February 1, 2007

Laurie Hager

THE PLANNING CENTER
1580 Metro Drive

Costa Mesa, CA 92626

RE: Will Serve Letter: Preparation of Hyatt Regency Newport Beach Expansion EIR
Newport Beach, CA
Dear Ms. Hager:

I have received your request regarding the above project and the requirements of telephone
service.

After reviewing your plans with our Engineering Department, it was determined that this project
is within AT&T California’s Franchise area, and we will serve this project with telephone
facilities.

AT&T California will provide telephone service to this project area in accordance with

requirements of, and at rates and charges specified in its scheduled tariffs on file with the
California Public Utilities Commission.

If you have any questions, please contact me on (714) 237-6207.
Yours truly,
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Becky Brandon

AT&T California
Right of Way Administrator



